January 2007

ss; and thy paths drop fatness.” Ps 65:11. We have
wlook forward to seeing it again in 2007.

While we were in Klngs«Moun ain, it was asked to speak in the Watchnight Service of a local
-church There were several other speakers and some great special music. Just before midnight
we saw one young lady saved' What a blessmg' This teenage girl will now begin the new year
with Chrrst in her heart j’__

Our schedule is full for the first half of 2007 We have several meetings, mission conferences,
and work pro_]ects We have been contacted by a missionary in Canada to help with a small
pI'OJeCt This looks like it wrll be takmg place in April. We are also hoping to take a church on a
missio ter this .| Plea' e pray that God will use us and work out all the details for both.

Sogge ou m v
Very“good prlce Than s to all who helped wrth that. It has certamly been a blessing to us.
As we enter thxs new year please pray that God will supply the rest of our support. We have
i gabout 73% fhow and hope to be done with our deputation soon. Please also remember our
ongomg needs 1) mlmstty opportunrtles 2) new supporting churches 3) safety 4) health. Your
prayers and glvﬁ‘tg ‘make our mlmstry possrble All that God accomplishes through us is added to
your account. Thank you |

Wishing you a Happy New Year; ‘
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Jack & Melinda




